East Wake High School
Daily Announcements — October 24, 2019

Underclassmen Retakes and Makeups | Underclassmen Picture Retakes/Make-ups are next Tuesday,

Oct. 29th in the auditorium. If you need to have your picture made up, please come to the auditorium. If
you need a retake, make sure to bring your original pictures with you.

College Connect Day | Students attending College Connect Day at Wake Tech this week, please
remember to meet in the Cafeteria Lobby at 7:30 this Friday. Please do not bring bookbags.

Swim Team Interest Meeting | An interest meeting for the East Wake Swim Team will be held in Mr. B.
Glasgow's room, room 147, after school on Monday 10/28. If you are interested in joining the team, please
plan to attend.

College Application Week Spirit Week | Tomorrow is the final day of College Application Week. Friday
is "Favorite College Day." Come dressed in your favorite college gear! Students who participate can visit
Student Services to enter a raffle for a Chick-Fil-A gift card!

Title 1 Parent Night | Tonight, Thursday, October 24 at 6 p.m. we will be hosting a Title 1 parent meeting
that will share information about Title 1 programs and upcoming family workshops to help families in
need of additional assistance/supports. See Ms. Kent in the Main Office for more details!

School Store is open | Gather your War bucks- the student store is open every morning in the atrium. We

have school supplies and snacks.

December Driver Education Class | We are now accepting applications for the December driver
education class. Please see Mr. Fister in room 1311 or student services to receive or submit an application.

Warm up the Wake Coat Drive | Good Morning Warriors! It's time to help DECA warm up the Wake!!
Please donate your gently used coats, jackets and hoodies in your 3rd period class. If your class isn't
participating you can drop your coat off to our donation box in the media center. The drive will run until
next Thursday and we will celebrate on Halloween!

BETA Club | The first Beta Club Meeting of the 2019-2020 school year will be October 29, 2019 at 2:30 in
the library. All current members and new members will need to be present. New members will be notified
this week. Any issues - see Ms. Brown in 2316.

ASVAB | Our Fall Session of the ASVAB will be offered to 10th-12th graders on Tuesday November 19th
during 1st and 2nd blocks. Students may begin signing up on November 1st in the Media Center, Student
Services or Mrs. Coble's office door 2223.



